
Home & School Association  

General Meeting 

Dec. 3, 2013 

Welcome/Opening Remarks: 6:30 by Keith Comeau.  In attendance - Kim Mah, Keith Comeau, 

Merle Campbell, Marcie Comeau, Greg Scott  & Renee Squires. 

Approval of Agenda:  Merle Campbell and 2
nd

 by Greg Scott 

Minutes of Last General Meeting:  Reviewed by K. Comeau 

Approval of Minutes:  Kim Mah and 2
nd

 by Renee Squires 

Business Arising from the Minutes:  

 Merle Campbell has finalized the list of volunteers for the breakfast program. 

 Keith spoke with Susan Butler about possible shows for future fundraiser. 

 Wal-Mart will continue to support the breakfast program with cash amount of 

approximately $90.00 per month. 

Treasurer’s Report: as of Dec. 2, 2013 

Home and School Account: $3324.44 

Breakfast Program Account: $1109.84 

Correspondence:  Letter received from the NB H&S Federation. 

New Business: 

A. Decision was made to keep working on fundraiser ideas and discuss it at the next meeting 

 

B. A motion was made by Keith Comeau and 2
nd

 by Merle Campbell that the Home & School 

Association will provide funds to replenish all the school’s first aid kits. 

  Next Meeting:  The next meeting will be held on Jan. 21, 2014 @ 6:30 pm. 

Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned by Keith Comeau @ 7:20 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Renee Squires 

H&S Secretary 


